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19 SEPTEMBER 2025 

CORRECTION TO TRADING HALT REQUEST 

PERTH, Australia and SAN FRANCISCO, California – 19 September 2025 

PYC Therapeutics Limited (ASX:PYC) (PYC or the Company) wishes to correct a statement 

made in the Request for Trading Halt made to the ASX today. The announcement refers to 
the lifting of the trading halt “by provision of an announcement to the ASX regarding the 
proposed capital raising” 

 
This statement is a drafting error and should not have been included. The corrected 
statement is “by provision of an announcement to the ASX regarding the pending changes to 

the board and management of the Company.” 
 
For the sake of clarity, PYC is not currently conducting or considering conducting a capital 

raising.  
 
The Company will release an announcement to the market on or before Tuesday 23 

September 2025 regarding the pending changes to the board and management of the 
Company. 
 

 
This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Board of PYC 

Therapeutics Limited 
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